Floor Committee 14: Congregational and Ministry Support Group A-CW, COE, CCC

Subject: Commission on Worship

Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, p. 36-42

Report No. 01

We commend the Commission on Worship for its ongoing efforts to expand the impact of the National Conference on Worship, Music, and the Arts by making plans for regional and national conferences. We give thanks for the work of the WELS Hymnal Project under the direction of Pastor Michael Schultz. We especially commend them for their transparent communication to the synod regarding the progress of the project. We pray that the Lord of the Church continue to bless their work.

Pastor Jeremiah Gumm, chairman Teacher Jeremy Dennings, secretary

14-GR-01 Page 1 of 1